SCENIC FOOTHILLS COMMUNITY COUNCIL

May 7,2009

Meeting Notice

Scenic Foothills Community Council meets at
7 pm Thursday, May 4, at the Wayland
Baptist University, 7801 East 32nd Avenue.
(access via Old Muldoon Rd off 36th Ave.)

Special Announcements

Please check out our most incredible, ever
changing website brought to you by our
community members... go to the website to
find out who our little comp wizards are.
http://www.scenicfoothillscc.org

Need to get in shape? Bike to Work Day is
Friday May 15". This is a fabulous
opportunity to kick of your summer bike
commuting. Our beautiful city is celebrating
its 5™ year of Bike to Work Day. Register at
www.muni.org/biketowork, then check out
the website to find out where you can get a
free bike tune-up, where and when you will
learn how to be bike-ready, where there will
be live music on the bike trail, where the free
cookies will be and where you can enjoy a free
piece of pizza on the way home from work.
That’snotall...... fill out the muni 2second
survey and be registered for a whole bunch of
cool bike stuff and dining gift certificates.
You’ll love it! And you’ll have great legs!!

Meeting Agenda

Kim Leming, Partnership Specialist with the
U.S. Census Bureau, will talk about the 2010
Census.

Suzanne Little, or someone from her office,
will discuss completion of the master plan for
Baxter Bog.

We will talk and discuss about the flooding in
Chugach Foothills.

2010 Capital Projects Needs List.

Officers Report

Assembly Report
Legislatures Report

Officer Elections- new positions starting
September 2009. Come nominate someone, or
yourself, for the most splendid Scenic
Foothills Community Council. This group is a
representation of our community, please
nominate a candidate of your choice for any
of the positions.

Current nominations

President- Mark Hill, others?

Vice President- Catherine Carte, others?
Treasurer- Sue Dobelsteen, others?
Secretary- Dawn Groth, others?

FCC- Lance Pruitt

I would like to thank everyone in this
Community for all the help you have given me
the last three years. Thank You Sheila, Mike,
Harry Crawford and Sen. Davis.
Thank You all again.

Catherine Carte

The municipality and Scenic Foothills Community
Council complies with title 1 of the Americans with
Disabilities Act of 1990 and is an equal opportunity
employer. Reasonable accommodations will be
made available to individuals with

disabilities upon request. Please contact the
Community Councils Center 907-277-1977 to make
any necessary arrangements.



Executive Board

President — Catherine Carte 337-3643
kids@ak.net
Vice Pres. — Roger Shaw 337-3949

Rshawl7@att.global.net

Secretary — Dawn Groth338-3934

dawngroth@alaska.net

Treasurer — Sue Dabelsteen 338-3130

dobbs@alask.net

Public Observer — Michael Steele

steelemm@att.net 929-7718

FCC Rep — Lance Pruitt 929-4934

Pruitt lance@yahoo.com

APD Community Council Liaison:
Sgt Dennis Allen 786-2693
Pager: 786-0998

Dallen@ci.anchorage.ak.us




